Within town limits, speed limit on Avinguda de la Mola goes from 40 to 30km/hour
Thursday, 30 July 2020 14:12

The Formentera Department of Mobility reports that from next week, as part of the island’s
Sustainable Mobility Strategy adopted last year, the speed limit in the centre of town along
Avinguda de la Mola will be lowered ten kilometres per hour (km/h) to thirty km/h.

Tracing the change to a call from the El Pilar Residents’ Association, which had advocated “a
significant reduction of the vehicle speed limit” on the town’s main arterial, mobility conseller
Rafael Gonzalez confided that the measure was already envisioned in the Mobility Strategy. He
additionally indicated that the more restrictive limit would be accompanied by randomised speed
traps set up by Formentera Local Police and enforced by means of a mobile radar unit.

“Our hope is that we’ll see drivers hitting the brakes substantially”, said Gonzalez, who noted
that traffic on the road typically spikes on market days.
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